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Dates to Remember

February 2018

We will be going to   

Al Areen for a field 

trip.

13th February 2018

We will be having 

sports day in school.

Classroom News
This month our theme is All About Animals. 

We will be learning about:

• Different kinds of farm, jungle and sea 

animals.

• Their habitat, sounds, young ones.

• Kinds of things we get from animals

• Food chain.

If you have any  animals or books related to our 

theme kindly share with us.

Reminders

Kindly send healthy food items to school.

Children are not allowed to wear any jewelry.

P.E days areas follows:

• KG 2A – Tuesday, Thursday

KG 2B - Sunday, Thursday 

KG 2C – Monday, Wednesday

KG 2D – Tuesday and Wednesday 



What’s New: What We’re Learning This Month:

Language

Read Aloud: It is a wind, from caterpillar to 

a butterly, Atlantic, One dog conoe, 

Spelling/Phonics: Gg, Rr, Dd. 

High Frequency word (HFW): find, this, 

from, came, but, on, will, into, we, that.

Writing: Letter Gg, Rr, Dd

Color: brown, golden, grey

Grammar: Future, Past.

Math

Concept: Represent count and write 11 to 

19.

Spelling  of numbers:  11, 12, 13

Counting numbers: 1 to 100. 

Writing numbers:1 to 70

Language:

We will be introducing 4 

letter words this month. 

The assessment  will be 

a test  with out the 

pictures, that means the 

words will be called out 

and the child has to 

write them.

The test dates are as

follows:

11.02.2018: get, jet, met,

net, pet, vet

18.02.2018: band,

hand, land, sand.

25.02.2018: cake,

bake, take, make,

lake, rake

Science:  We will be 

learning …

1.Classify domestic

and wild animals

2.Identify 2 and 4 leg

animals.

3. Names of the young

ones.

Golden Time 

&

Birthday celebrations

Golden Time of our class will be once a

month. On this day we will be awarding the

students for their good behavior, following

class rules, and excellent academic

performance.

We will be celebrating all the birthdays of the

month only on the Golden Day. Which will be

usually at the end of each month.


